
Vision Statement 
 

Chetwynd exists in order that area residents have sustainable opportunities for 
Security, Health, Safety and Prosperity 

in surroundings that display the best of our natural environment. 

 

District of Chetwynd 
 

Box 357 
Chetwynd, BC 

Canada  V0C 1J0 
 

tel: (250) 401-4100 
fax: (250) 401-4101 

email: d-chet@gochetwynd.com 
 

 
 
March 2, 2021 
 
Peace River Regional District  
P.O. Box 810 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
By email: jack.peckham@prrd.bc.ca  
 
Attention:  Jack Irving-Peckham, South Peace Land Use Planner 
 
Dear Mr. Peckham: 
 
Re: PRRD File #21-001 TUP for District Lot 1912 PRD, PID 014-907-852 (Brewster Referral) 
 
At the Regular Council meeting held March 1, 2021, District of Chetwynd Mayor and Council adopted 
the following resolution: 
 
“THAT Council advise the Peace River Regional District (PRRD) that it has no objections to PRRD File 
No. 21-001 TUP for Curtis and Elizabeth Brewster for District Lot 1912 PRD, PID 014-907-852 subject 
to the following: 
 

• A tree buffer must be maintained between the subject property and all water courses including the 
Pine River; 

• No servicing of vehicles or storage of fuel to take place on the subject property.”   
 
Thank you for this opportunity to participate in the referral process. 
 
Yours Truly,  
 

 
 



 

Our file: 2021-00964 
Your file: PRRD File No. 21-001 TUP 

Date: February 19, 2021 

 

Ministry of 
Transportation and 
Infrastructure 

Peace District 
 

District Office Address: 
300-10003, 110th Avenue 
Fort St John, BC V1J 6M7 
Telephone: (250) 787-3237 
Email: DevApps.FSJ@gov.bc.ca 

Area Office Locations: 
1201-103 Ave, 3rd floor  
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4J2 
4744-52 Street 
Chetwynd, BC V0C 1J0 

 

Peace River Regional District 
PO Box 810 
1981 Alaska Avenue 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
 
Attention: Jack Peckham, South Peace Land Use Planner 

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure (MoTI) has received and reviewed your referral dated 

February 18, 2021 to extend an existing temporary use permit (PRRD File No. 17-214) to continue the 

uses of a parking lot and laydown yard for light industrial storage for another three year within DISTRICT 

LOT 1912 PEACE RIVER DISTRICT. 

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure has no concerns with the proposal. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. If you or the proponent have any questions or concerns, 

please contact  or by email at . 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


